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Dear Planning Commissioners,
I was going to sort through and then send some of the MANY EXCELLENT
testimonies given over multiple days of public hearings regarding concerns over
the dangerous attempts from Republic to expand the landfill, but I didn't.

Why not you may ask? 
Because they are ALL IMPORTANT and filled with facts that should lead any
intelligent human being to conclude that any attempt for Coffin Butte expansion
is a dangerous and horrible idea that ONLY serves Republic and harms Benton
County. Period
Thank you for your hard work and for doing what is right and just for Benton
County and Oregon! 
~Judi Skillman
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